
Date  : 6/9/2017 3:34:58 PM
From  : "Bob Adjemian" 
To  : "william.lamborn@lacity.org" 
Cc  : "poonsy6603@aol.com" 
Subject  : Case No.: ENV-2016-3177-EIRi

E-mail:
william.lamborn@lacity.org
Include: Project name: Hollywood & Wilcox
Case No.: ENV-2016-3177-EIRir
Locations: 6430-6440 W. Hollywood Blvd. and 1624-1648 N. Wilcox Ave. L.A. Ca. 90028

FYI To the LA Planning Council
The project at Hollywood and Wilcox is next to a three lane road (Wilcox Ave.), with the middle lane for turns. It is a busy street anyway and the
project will make the street almost a parking lot.  

This speaks generally to what you are doing to our city, doubling or tripling the population with no infrastructure expansion or improvement. There
doesn't seem to be any planning in this. Is there no serious mitigation of approved projects?

I have just returned from a visit to Sydney, Australia and find that their traffic is worse than LA. I should have taken pictures for you to see the long
rows of cars at traffic signals. It isn't unusual to wait for two or three signal changes to get across intersections. Within five years, the same situation
will be in Hollywood. Is that part of the plan that we become a mini New York City, without their infrastructure?

(signed)
Robert Adjemian
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